Sharing Families - Rwanda

We have finalized the budget and are happy to report that, thanks to the sharing families, we
have sponsors for most of the students. The students are so excited to receive the supplies.
They are especially proud to have a backpack. The little ones carry it in the front to keep the
gift close to their heart.

We will also provide the lunch program every school day for the entire semester.

At this time the total count of registered students at the Station School is 1,432. This number
has doubled since first starting this initiative. Due to a record number of new students, we still
have 148 children without sponsors.

Here is a message from the principal at the Station School in Rwanda to the sharing families:

“Many thanks go to the sharing families for their kindness. Our sincere thanks from all stu-
dents, teachers, parents, and the school staff. We always ask God to bless your every day's ac-
tivities.”
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Dances of prayer and thanks from the dance club at the Station School.

Helping one child will not change the world, however, for that one child the world will be for-
ever changed.

Thank you to all the sharing families for the difference you are making.

The cost to become a sponsor is $25.00 per student, however any size donation is appreciated.
You can give at any time by making a check payable to St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish.
Please be sure to mark on the memo portion of the check Station School. You can also donate
online via Faith Direct. Follow our progress on this remarkable journey at:
www.stelizabethtrinity.org and see the hope and smiles in the eyes of the children. We have
given the gift of a brighter future and we have received the gift of an extended family.

Bobbie DuMelle




